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Teens are faced with thousands of choices every day.
We believe in the rights teens have to
make educated choices about their health needs.

Making choices about where to go for help can be very overwhelming for
teens that are not sure what their options are and what they need. Teens
will be more likely to seek out a place where they feel comfortable, are able
to talk to providers who truly listen to them, and where they leave feeling
more confident about their choices than when they walked in the door.

This resource guide was created to give teens a one-stop-shop to teen-
friendly services in Aiken County. Listed in this guide are a growing-number
of local resources and what services they offer to teens and their families.

This project was supported by subgrant no. 1K17020 awarded by the state administering office for the S.T.O.P. VAWA Formula Grant Program. The
opinions, finding, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this publication/program/exhibition are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily
reflect the views of the state or the U.S. Department of Justice, Office on Violence Against Women.
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